
COVID-19 NOTICE: 

As part of the unprecedented response to coronavirus in Texas, and in light of the Governor’s recent 
disaster declaration, most of the administrative departments of the County of El Paso now are either 
closed or are staffed by only a skeleton crew, while remaining staff is working remotely or is present but 
involved directly in the public health or epidemic response. Additionally, the County is unable to access 
its records to respond to public information requests at this time. During the period this notice is posted, 
the County of El Paso is not considered to be open for business for purposes of the time deadlines under 
the Texas Public Information Act.  

If a new request: Your request will be received on the County’s next open business day.  

Existing requests: Your request is paused and will be set back to processing on the County’s next open 
business day.  

The Office of the Attorney General has provided an update on the calculation of business days and 
COVID-19. Click HERE 

https://www.texasattorneygeneral.gov/open-government/governmental-bodies/catastrophe-notice/update-calculation-business-days-and-covid-19

